
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

HEAD LICE 
 
A number of children in your child’s class appear to have 
Head lice, and therefore I should be grateful if you would 
inspect your child’s hair and scalp.  Please check all 
members of the household, and advise anyone else who 
has had close contact with your child.  Treatment should 
only be carried out on those who are affected. 
 
Treatment can be obtained from a chemist or GP, if you 
are under a Rotherham Doctor and take your child with 
you to a chemist treatment is available free of charge. 
 
We would also suggest that long hair is tied back at all 
times. 
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact 
school or the Aston School Nursing Team on 01709 
254500. 
 
Thank you 
 
Office Staff   

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242  Fax: (01709) 839674 

 Head Teacher: Mrs A Lee 
E-mail: Brinsworth-whitehill.primary@rotherham.gov.uk 

Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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